
6:00 - 7:00 pm‌ ‌
JUNE 17, 2025

Join us for Read Around the Bases on
June 17, anytime between 6:00-7:00pm!
This family-friendly event invites you to
walk or run the bases of the Urbandale
High School ball fields while listening to
a story read by baseball and softball
players.‌  ‌

Experience a story at one or
both of the baseball and
softball fields. Listen to a

story, throw some pitches,
and get a free ticket to the

next home game (June 18)!‌  ‌

Parking‌ will be available
at Urbandale High School.

After you park, join us at
the baseball and/or

softball fields. Just follow
the signs pointing you in

the right direction!‌ ‌
  ‌  

millerj@urbandaleschools.com‌ ‌
(515) 457-5022 ‌


